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The Rt. Hon. President Mrs. Bidya Devi Bhandari has sent a message of
congratulations to His Excellency Mohammad Ashraf Ghani on his re-election as

the President of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan.

In the message, the President has stated close and friendly bilateral relations between
the two countries and hoped for funher expansion of potential cooperation on arange
ef areas of mutual interest.

She has also wished His Excellency's good health and happiness, and extended the
best wishes for the continued progress and prosperity of the friendly people of
Afghanistan.
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